
Redevelopment of supermarket and car park to mixed-use homes and non-residential floor
space.

• I find it hard to believe that an essential feature of the local community should be taken
away for a housing development.

• We do not have a car, in part due to local road restrictions, are you suggesting we acquire
one in order to do the weekly shop? Adding to more traffic and pollution in an already
congested area.

• No provision has been made for influx of extra people regarding schools, doctors etc.

• A new development will not reflect style of existing architecture.

• We are concerned about the disruption such a construction will have on a congested area,
especially regarding the existing cycle lane.

• Over development of the area considering other developments planned including Travis
Perkins and Capitol House site.

• It’s not in keeping with existing character of the area. It will have a detrimental effect on
the desirability of our property.
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